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Comments: Heber horses need to remain in the forest. It is proven they help manage the grasses and shrubs to

manage wild fires. With you being in a drought this is of utmost importance.  Cattle are destructive to watering

holes and streams. Ranchers can purchase their own land not use public land that belongs to the wild horses

and burros.  The numbers you want to remove will destroy the viability of the families. Why not allow darting I f

the mares with PZP to control herd size? It she's the horses and money from these amazing animals being

ripped from their homes and families to live in holding pens. Please save the horses and remove the cattle. You

have groups in Nevada that are already managing wild horse herds with pzp and are very successful.  Contact

them!


